
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours confidence, 
respect and a love of learning and prepares children for the 

challenges and adventures of life. 
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At our last 
Celebration 
Assembly the 
Star Awards 
went to Felicity 
and Otto in 
Dinghy Class, 
Ellis, Isla and Reign in Skiff Class, Lucy, Lilly and Guanxing in Lugger 
Class and Henry, William and Angelina in Schooner Class.  This week 
the awards go to Bella and Jago in Dinghy Class, Charlie, Tallulah and 
Zennor in Skiff Class and Reggie, Ben and Oscar in Schooner Class.  
Congratulations, you are all Mousehole stars! 
 

The Friends Of Mousehole School {FROMS} would like to say a huge 
thank you to everyone who was involved in helping with the Summer 
Fayre, and of course thank you to those who attended too! It was a 

great success and FROM’s raise just over £1000.00. 



Another great Mazey Day parade last Saturday.  
Thank you to everyone for dressing up in such 
colourful outfits and participating in the parade - 
didn’t we all look fantastic!  
 

Our Indian theme will continue with our production 
of Jungle Book which is on Thursday, 19th July.  Two 
tickets per family are available for each of the two 
performances starting at 1:30pm and the 6:30pm 
and will be available from the school office next 

week.  You will appreciate that with such a big production in the school 
hall we are also limited to 130 tickets per performance being available 
so this will also be on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  The children 
have been rehearsing very hard and are really excited and look forward 
to performing for you. 



The Mousehole Royal British Legion came into school and showed the 
Schooner Class children the two 
wreaths which will go to Ypres to 
commemorate the 100th anniversary of 
WWI.  They will also take a booklet, that 
the children created, with messages of 
hope.  This will be available to view in 
the school reception for a while.  The 
Legion also presented the school with a 

beautiful hand stitched memorial picture commemorating the war. 

 

Sea, Salts, and Sails is a fantastic three day maritime festival held in 
the village every other year. This year the event falls on the 12th-15th 
July. As part of this event, Dan and Louis came in to school to make 
cork boats with the children from Dinghy Class and Skiff Class. The 
children had great fun trying out their sea-faring vessels on the 
purpose-built wind pool. These boats will be available at the festival on 
the Saturday when there will be a boat race at 4 pm. Volunteers 
needed: if you could support the event by volunteering some time, the 
committee is looking for help on the barbecue and refreshment stands. 
Please see Louise Bradley in the playground.  
 

You may have noticed we have Two Guests with us in school at the 
moment. The students are from Switzerland studying for the 
equivalent of A-levels with a teaching element to their course. The 
school is paid to host the students and their obvious benefits for the 
children. The host family is also paid; if you have space and are 
interested in hosting in the future please let the school office know. 


